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Reference:   FOI.2012.19 

Subject:    The dental practice in Newcastle Emlyn 

Date of Request: 25 November 2019 
 

Requested: 
 
The Dental practice in Newcastle Emlyn old day centre has now written to its patients telling them 
that they are no longer an NHS dentist and in future patients will have to pay the full private cost 
of dental care. 
 
The two dentists who had a practice in the health centre moved to the new refurbished premises 
as NHS dentists but quickly changed to private.  
 
My request for information is: 
 
Who paid for the new premises and equipment?  
 
How was the move funded? 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) does not hold the information requested. In the interest 
of openness and transparency the UHB can confirm that it did not provide any funding for the 
relocation of Newcastle Emlyn dental practice or for new equipment.  
 
May we recommend you contact the Emlyn dental care directly who may be able to help you with 
your enquiry: - 
 

Emlyn Dental Care 
Cwrt y Llan 
Church Lane 
Newcastle Emlyn 
SA38 9AB 

 

 


